


I am honored to be a recipient of the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia Scholarship. It is an honor because my grandfather and other Vietnam veterans have always been people that I have held in high respect. I would like to express my sincere gratitude for selecting me for this incredibly generous award.

As an incoming freshman at Saginaw Valley State University, planning to study Pre-Medicine and Kinesiology, this scholarship is instrumental in lightening the financial burden associated with my undergraduate costs. It allows me to concentrate more on my academic and career goals of eventually becoming a Chiropractor. Upon graduation, I hope to help people live healthier lives and this scholarship helps make that dream possible.

Tyler DeYoung, grandson of Eugene Drenth, Air Cav trp., KIA Roy Lollis Lipscomb, 4/29/69
